
CONGRATULATIONS  
XATŚŪLL GRADUATES
We would like to congratulate all the Xatśūll 
students graduating this year. Your graduation is 
an important step for your future and the future 
of Xatśūll. 

It takes a lot of hard work and dedication to 
reach that step and we are proud of you for this 
achievement.

We are looking forward to seeing where you go 
from here and wish you good luck in your next 
endeavours.

Sincerely,

Xatśūll Chief and Council


